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12 January 2022 | File Ref: 1/14/4 |                                     Released by: Kerry Arnold 

 

 

Addendum for SH2 Raupare Bridge repairs closure 

 

The attached Addendum applies to all HPMV permit holders and was issued by 

 

Trudi Astwood Permit Issuing Officer (for) Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency 

T: +64 6 833 5118 

M: +64 21 240 5124 

 

Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency East Coast North Island HPMV/Overweight Permits 

  hpmv.napier@nzta.govt.nz or NapierOverweightPermits@nzta.govt.nz 

 

The addendum is for night-time road closures Friday 14 January to Sunday 16 January 2022 

initially, but if work is delayed for any reason, then the addendum will still be valid.  

 

The addendum attached to this Advisory must be carried along with any current permit. 
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  File Ref RL/0/1   

To  Notice to HPMV Permit Holders;  

Cc  PIO’s; Cat Hancock (NCC); Anu Ileperuma (HDC); Adam Jackson (HDC); 
Sandy Walker (RTA); Charles Weir (Higgins); Andre Taylor (Waka Kotahi); 
Jenni Wilson-Kaio (Waka Kotahi); Brylee Thomson (WSP) 
 

From  Riccardo Areosa   

Date  10th January 2022 

Subject  ADDENDUM for HPMV Higher Mass Permits 
  

 

ADDENDUM for HPMV Higher Mass Permits 

BRIDGE REPAIRS ON SH2 - HPMV DETOUR ROUTES 

Night-time Road Closures, Friday 14th to Sunday 16th January 2022 

Due to bridge repair works at Raupare Bridge on the SH2 Expressway, Hawkes Bay, there will road 

closures requiring the use of detour routes on the above dates between 7pm and 7am (ie 

overnight). The state highway will only be closed in one direction each night. Traffic will remain on 

SH2 in one direction, with the traffic traveling in the opposite direction being detoured via local 

authority roads. At this time, the direction of the closure on each night has not been finalised, but 

this will be notified via advanced warning signs closer to the closure dates. 

Closure of SH2 to Southbound Traffic 

During the Southbound SH2 closure there will be 2 detour routes available to HPMV vehicles 

depending on destination: 

- via Pakowhai Road and Evenden Road for HPMV’s traveling into Hastings, as shown on the 
map below. 
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- via SH50 Links Road / Korokipo Road and Omahu Road, for HPMV’s bypassing Hastings as 
shown on the map below. Note that when using the SH50 detour route, HPMV’s must cross 
the SH50 Fernhill Bridge over the Ngaruroro River at 20kph. 
 

  

Closure of SH2 to Northbound Traffic 

During the Northbound SH2 closure there will be one HPMV detour route available, via Evenden 

Road and Pakowhai Road, as shown below. 
 

 
 

Note: These times and dates are subject to change due to inclement weather, incidents, etc. 

Currently the weekend of the 21st to 23rd January has been proposed as an alternative date, should 

the weekend of 14th to 16th be unsuitable due to bad weather. However, this addendum is valid for 

whichever weekend these works are able to be carried out, to ensure these works can be completed 

without disruption to traffic.  

Only these approved detour routes may be used unless other routes are already included on your 

HPMV permit.  

If you have any queries regarding this, please contact Andre Taylor or Jenni Wilson-Kaio at 

Waka Kotahi NZTA (andre.taylor@nzta.govt.nz or jennifer.wilson-kaio@nzta.govt.nz ) 


